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Representative Gard:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I
did not change the appropriation for aeronautics assistance.  As a result, that
appropriation remains a continuing appropriation, for the amounts in the schedule,
from the transportation fund.  If you wish to do something else with that appropriation,
I will probably need assistance from the Legislative Fiscal Bureau.  Please contact me
if you have any questions.
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